(Y.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

14th September, 1932.

Dear SGirs,

T have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 13th instant enclosing for cancellation one copy of
the old freeboard certificate in the case of the sleamer
"HAINDY GRANGE".

Thanking you for your attention,

I am, Dear 8irs,

Yours faithfully,

pro Secretarye.

The Surveyors,

CARDIF¥.




